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 On Monday 24th May 2021, at 09.00 hrs., at the meeting room no 304, 3rd floor, 
Parliament Building, H.E. Mr. Chuan Leekpai, President of the National Assembly, chaired the 5th 
meeting of the Parliamentary Officials Commission of the year 2021 .  On this occasion, 
Prof. Pornphet Wichitcholchai, Vice-President of the National Assembly joined the meeting to 
consider the following matters: 

 1. The change of the position name of the Stenography Officer to be the Minute 
Taking Officer of the agencies of the National Assembly; 

 2. The appointment of the Temporary Parliamentary Officials Sub-Commission to 
study and prepare the Human Resource Management Action Plan of the agencies of the 
National Assembly, B.E. 2023-2027. 
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ท่ีมา : https://www.parliament.go.th/ewtadmin/ewt/202006/view_news.php?n_id=78236 
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